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       The study to prevent flat head syndrome: Information to parents regarding 
       participation in the intervention group
The Swedish Board of Health and Welfare recommends that infants sleep on their backs because it is the safest infant sleep position. Some infants develop a flattened head shape because of this sleep position and other factors. A study to prevent flat head syndrome in infants is being conducted now at child health centers in Skaraborg. We are asking parents of infants born during February 2012 if they will allow their infant to participate in the study. A control group is included.
The purpose of the study is to prevent flat head syndrome while infants also sleep safely. The study does not involve any extra well-child visit because the study is conducted in conjunction with regular visits. Your nurse will look extra carefully at your infant’s head shape, fill in a form and provide information. An external assessor will also judge your infant’s head shape after the 2- and 4- month well-child visits, and at the 12-month visit if there is any asymmetry at 4 months. The assessor will also fill in a form and give you a short form to fill in.
Your child health nurse is going to ask you if you agree to participate in the study. The study does not involve any discomfort for your infant. Participation is voluntary and can be discontinued at any time without influencing your future contacts at the clinic.  

Confidentiality is guaranteed. Your child will not be identifiable in the study. Study results will only be presented on a statistical group level. Your signature is needed as evidence that you as a parent have agreed to your child’s participation in the study. Data will be stored locked in, and personal identification information will be coded.
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